Wendy Wood

Subject: FW: Promotion to PRCRC voting commissioner

Dear Mayor Richard Tran,

First, | appreciate your nominating me earlier this year to the Parks, Recreation, and Cultural Resources Commission as
Alternate #2 as well as the confirmation by the City Council. The PRCRC is engaged in numerous important projects, so it
is exciting to be making a contribution, one of which is the Park Markers Subcommittee in which | am a member. Also,
for the last year or so, | have been assisting (as an historical advisor focusing on the accuracy of information) the City’s
efforts to transform the ground floor of the Jose Maria de Jesus Alviso Adobe residence into a public historical museum.
Regarding my current reason for emailing you, | have been informed that there are two new vacancies among PRCRC
voting commissioners and | am very interested in being promoted to one of these positions if this meets with your
approval.

Respectfully,

Joseph Ehardt

Current Alternate 2, PRCRC

Docent, Milpitas Historical Society

Director of Archives, Milpitas Historical Society

Director of Educational Outreach Program, Milpitas Historical Society
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